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6th May 2022 

PUNCTUALITY AND ATTENDANCE 

We have noticed there are an increasing number of children arriving late to school and going home early.  

Can parents please ensure children arrive to school on time and ready to learn.  Persistent lateness can 
incur penalty notice fines.  The school gates open at 8.40am with registration starting at 8.50am.  Where 

possible can parents ensure routine medical/dental/optician appointments are made outside of school 

hours so their children’s learning is not affected.  Thank you. 

YEAR 6 SATS 

Next week Year 6 will be doing their SATS tests.  From Monday to Thursday next week we will be 

providing a buffet breakfast for the Year 6 children from 8.30am which will include fruit juices, toast, 

yoghurts and fruit.  Please make sure your child is in school on time next week, they have worked very 

hard this year and we wish them good luck! 

YEAR 6 TRIP TO TATTON PARK 

After the SAT’s have finished, Year 6 will spend Friday 13th May relaxing at Tatton Park.  There 

is no charge for the trip as it is a reward for all the hard work they have done this year!   

THE BIG JUBILEE LUNCH 

On Thursday 26th May to celebrate we will be holding a Picnic Jubilee Lunch outside on the field.  
Those children who usually bring a packed lunch and would like to order a Jubilee Lunch please contact 

the school office.  If you normally have a school lunch, a Jubilee Lunch will be automatically ordered.  The 
lunch will consist of a cheese, tuna or ham sandwich, a choice of sausage roll, pizza slice or party sausages 

with chocolate shortbread biscuits for desert. 

BOYS FOOTBALL TEAM 

Well done to the boy’s football team who were involved in a fantastic game last week. They were 2-1 
up with 5 minutes to go and had two great free kicks, one from Jacob at the halfway line and one 

from Rocco. Unfortunately, we conceded two very late goals and lost 3-2. Hopefully some more 

games will come for Crossacres.  

 
YEAR 1 TRIP TO MANCHESTER ROYAL EXCHANGE THEATRE 

On Tuesday 10th May Year 1 will be going to “Singaround” at the Manchester Royal Exchange Theatre to 

experience a fantastic, fun event of live music and singing. The event will be in a concert setting with 

other Manchester primary schools participating to create an exciting atmosphere.  They have been having 

great fun practising their singing!  Please return your permission slip along with a voluntary £5 contribution 

towards transport costs as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
 


